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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/06/2024  10:25:202024/1993/P OBJ John Webster My property is situated next door to the householder seeking planning permission.  It has windows at lower 

ground floor level to a bathroom, a second bedroom and a back door.   At upper ground level immediately 

opposite the proposed extension, there is a window to the upper hallway.  I consider that, were the proposed 

extension built, there would be a noticeable loss of light to my property.
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